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NAVIGATION ADVISORY  
NOTICE 

 
RIVER NENE 
_________________________________________________________ 
 

DATE:   20 January 2020 – 20 March 2020 
__________________________________________________ 
 
LOCATION:   Wansford Lock area  
__________________________________________________ 
 
DETAILS: 
 

Please be advised that engineering works are being carried out to 
upgrade the existing sluice at Wansford. 
 
While these works are being carried out there may be short-term and 
unannounced fluctuations in levels which should not impact on 
navigation in this area.  
 
During these works the paddles within Wansford Lock may need to be 
used to offset increasing flows upstream of the lock. Notices will be 
placed if this is done however you are advised to exercise caution and 
do not enter the lock from downstream until paddles have been closed. 
 
For more information contact Barry Peck, Site Manager, JBA Bentley on 
07970 405676. 
 
You can contact us at the Environment Agency on 03708 506 506 between 9am and 
5pm, Monday to Friday and ask for the Waterways Team in the Lincolnshire & 
Northamptonshire Area. 

Irven Forbes  
Waterways Manager  

10 January 2020 

 


